
From: Kathy.Srdanovic@ashurst.com <Kathy.Srdanovic@ashurst.com>  
Sent: Thursday, 23 January 2020 7:36 AM 
To: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au>; jmattner@afap.org.au; Ruchi.Bhatt@aigroup.com.au; 
Liz.Grey@ashurst.com 
Subject: FW: Air Pilots Award 2010 – Exposure Draft – Typographical Errors 
 
 

Dear Associate 
  
We refer to the exposure draft of the Air Pilots Award published by the Fair Work 

Commission on 14 October 2019 (Exposure Draft) and the submissions filed by the 

AFAP on 6 January 2020. 
  
We also refer to the decision of the Full Bench dated 24 December 2019 ([2019] FWCFB 

8569), which indicates that a final variation determination for the Air Pilots Award will be 

issued by no later than 14 February 2020.   
  
We are currently working through the AFAP's submissions and wanted to foreshadow 

that we will file submissions in reply as soon as possible in respect of this matter (noting 

the intention to publish the determinations by no later than 14 February). 
  
Yours faithfully 
  
  
Kathy Srdanovic 
Partner 
kathy.srdanovic@ashurst.com 
Ashurst 
D: +61 2 9258 6171 | M: +61 447 251 147 
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